
ENTERRD \) S~ ()0 
.... State of New Mexico 

BILL RICHARDSON 
GOVERNOR 

December 21,2005 

Mr. Robert Sanders 
Philips Semiconductors 

EivviRONMENT DEPARTMENT 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Telephone (505) 428-2500 
Fax (505) 428-2567 

www.nmenv.state.nm.us 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

9201 Pan American Freeway, NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87113 

RE: NOTICE OF FEES 

RON CURRY 
SECRETARY 

DERRITH WATCHMAN-MOORE 
DEWfY SECRE'tAkY 

REQUEST FOR CLASS 3 MODIFICATION TO APPROVE NO FURTHER 
ACTION STATUS FOR SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT UNIT #8, FORMER 
CORONADOMUNICIPALLANDmL~OCTOBER2005 

PIDLIPS SI?.MIC.ONDUCTORS EPA ID# NMD000709782 

Dear Mr. Sanders: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed the subject document dated 
October 27, 2005. The New Mexico Hazardous Waste Management Fee Regulations 20.4.2 
NMAC require assessment of fees when administrative review of a document is complete. HWB 
will issue an invoice under separate letter. Payment is due within 60 days from the day you 
receive the invoice. 

Should you request an extension of the sixty-day period, the request must be received by NMED 
within a minimum of fourteen (14) calendar days prior to the end of the sixty-day period. Should 
you disagree with the fee assessed you may file an Administrative Appeal under the provisions of 
20.4.2.302.1 NMAC. 
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Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact me, at (505) 428-2535, or 
William McDonald of my staff, at (505) 284-5409. 

Sincerely, 

Jv-.e_ L .J~ 
(lo'hn E. Kieling 

Manager 
Permits Management Program 

JEK:wsm 

cc: J. Bearzi, NMED HWB 
W. Moats, NMED HWB 
B. Pippin, HWB NMED 
L. King, EPA Region 6 (6PD-N) 

File: PSC HSW A File 


